

Ightenhill Nursery School Lionel Street Burnley BB12 6DY 01282 427154

Headteacher: Mrs. Nicola Daniels-Green

head@ightenhill-nur.lancs.sch.uk

Newsletter - 08/06/2020

Welcome back; we hope you have enjoyed the sunshine over the Spring Bank Holiday.

Home learning this week:

Our theme this week is Farm Animals.

Every day, tasks will be posted on our Facebook page and you will find them all listed on the website under the heading 'Nursery News,' 'Home Learning.'

Weekly Wellcomm activities will also be emailed out to you.

Wonderful Word of the Week:

This week our 'Wonderful Word of the Week' is 'Farmer.' Please talk with your child about what farmers do.

Focus Story

This week our focus story is 'Letters to the Farm Animals.' Listen to Miss Nuttall reading the story and then talk with your child about what happened in the story.

Non-Fiction book -

This week our non-fiction book is 'Pigs' by Quinn M. Arnold. Listen to the book by following the link and talk about cows with your child. Ask them questions about the book to enable them to share their knowledge with you.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bui3jv8iQw8

Focus Song

This week our focus song is 'Five Little Ducks.' Follow the link and enjoy singing along. https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/school-radio/nursery-rhymes-five-little-ducks-went-swimming-one-day/z43xwty

Getting Ready for School; Transition Activity

We will provide you with a weekly activity to help our school leavers prepare for primary school.

This week the activity is to sit at a table and use a knife and fork to eat their food independently.

Tapestry

Thank you for all the lovely work you have uploaded onto tapestry. It is lovely to see our children working hard, having fun and enjoying the sunshine.

We nurture, we learn, we grow.



Ightenhill Nursery School Lionel Street Burnley BB12 6DY 01282 427154

Headteacher: Mrs. Nicola Daniels-Green

head@ightenhill-nur.lancs.sch.uk

If you are experiencing any difficulties with tapestry please do not hesitate to contact head@ightenhill-nur.lancs.sch.uk

Key Worker Calls

We really enjoy speaking to our families every week through our 'Key Person' calls. This week we will be calling either Thursday 11^{th} June or Friday 12th June. It will show on your telephone as a withheld number.

September Places

If you know of anyone that is looking for a nursery place in September we have places available. Please ask them to contact head@ightenhill-nur.lancs.sch.uk

COVID-19

We have just received an update from Lancashire County Council that it is not safe to open nursery on Monday 15th June. The authority is reviewing it on a weekly basis. If you would like more information please follow the link https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/news/details/?ld=PR20/0168

Thank you for your patience.

As always, we send our love and support as we continue to go through this unprecedented time. We are thinking of you all and if there is anything we can do; please don't hesitate to contact us

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs. Daniels-Green

Headteacher

